Public Statement From the C.R.O.W. Board of Directors: 2-27-25

CROW'’s Board of Directors wants to assure our community that a thorough, independent
investigation by a professional third party is currently underway. To protect the integrity of the
process and ensure fairness for all involved, we are unable to comment on any details until the
investigation is complete.

We remain committed to transparency and accountability and anticipate sharing the investigator’s
findings as soon as possible. We appreciate your patience, trust, and support as we allow this
process to be conducted diligently and professionally.

Sincerely,

The CROW Board of Directors



